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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

he introduction of motorized travel into the Great Burn would have vast negative impacts on the sensitive

mountain goat population. Moreover, a decision to shrink or eliminate the Recommended Wilderness in the new

forest plan would open up the Great Burn to road building, timber harvest, and other threats that would forever

alter the character and quality of one of our nations most impressive roadless areas. 

 

 

 

The Great Burn is some of the most pristine, beautiful forest that I've visited. 

 

 

 

The entire 151,874 acre Hoodoo Roadless Area should continue to be managed as Recommended Wilderness 

 

 

 

Hoodoo Roadless Area should remain non-motorized. Disruption to the wildlife in this area, especially during the

winter, will have negative affects. 

 

 

 

All rivers MWA is recommending for protection should be protected. 

 

 

 

The beautiful alpine lakes along with the abundant wild flowers are at risk if this area is opened to motorized use. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your efforts to protect one of our country's most beautiful forest areas.


